
Sign ups for parent teacher conferences will be available via sign up genius. 

Be on the lookout for that email.  Please take a moment to sign up for a 30 

minute slot. Details to come! 

April 4—Easter  

April 16 - Pizza Lunch – look for a signup    

April 22—Earth Day        

April 22/23—Parent/Teacher Conferences (NO SCHOOL)  

April  23- PTO drive in movie night      

Dear Families, 

 Welcome back! I hope everyone had a great spring break. We are in the home 

stretch of a great school year. 

 This month we are beginning our study of Africa. We will study maps, animals, 

people, etc. Our study of birds will finish up our animal classifications for the year. We 

will continue our study of weather with a focus on the water cycle. This will include 

lots of fun experiments. In addition, we will take a look at plants. The children will gain 

an understanding of the needs and parts of plants.  

 In honor of earth day, we will focus on recycling and smart environmental 

choices. We will also raise caterpillars and release them when they make their big 

transformation.  

 We are having parent teacher conferences at the end of this month. Details 

regarding conference logistics 

are to be determined. As soon 

as I know, I will let you all 

know. I am really looking 

forward to getting some time to 

talk to all of you about your 

children.  

Cheers, Ms. Laura 

APril  newsletter room 1  

M
o

n
t

e
s

s
o

r
i
 
A

c
a

d
e

m
y

 

I m port an t clas sroom Rem in ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


